
Teviot Road Upgrade – Stage 1A 
August 2024 to mid-2025 

Dear resident, 

On behalf of Logan City Council, BMD 
Constructions wishes to advise of upcoming night 
works in your area. 

When: From 7 pm to 5 am, 4 to 6 December 2024 

Please note: There may be temporary delays due to weather or construction conditions at any 
time. 

   
  

  

 

     
  

        

       

          
 

  

   
 

   

      
   

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

    
   

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

What is happening? 

We are installing a stormwater pipe across 
Teviot Road. 

What you can expect 

We aim to minimise disruption, however, 
temporary impacts may include: 

• changed traffic conditions

• minor delays

• noise, dust, vibration, and lighting

• reduced speed limits

• temporary loss of street parking and
driveway access

• construction vehicle movements.

Thank you for your cooperation while 
we complete these essential works. 

More information 

Scan the QR code below for more 
information about the Teviot Road 
Upgrade project. 

Be prepared: 

• Please advise us if there are occupants
with health conditions who may require
emergency or healthcare service access.

• For safety, follow signage directions and
our work crews’ instructions.

• Keep children, equipment and materials
clear of the work zone.

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact 
the site manager: 

0459 808 108 

Sean.Grant@bmd.com.au 

logan.qld.gov.au 
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Where: Teviot Road and Leanne Court, Greenbank (please see map overleaf) 

Sean.Grant@bmd.com.au


 

 

  

 

 

 

Project work zone 



 

 

  

 

 

Project work zone 


